
Archbishop  Broglio  addresses  St.
Mary’s students
By Catholic Review Staff

Archbishop Timothy Broglio, head of the Archdiocese for U.S. Military Services, was
the commencement speaker at the May 25 graduation ceremony for St. Mary’s High
School in Annapolis, held at Carroll Gardens. Three of the school’s 122 graduates
will attend military service academies in the fall.

The  Catholic  Review  will  feature  a  special  graduation  section  in  the  June  14
publication.
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